Please add this to the public comments concerning the remand hearing.

Jason King
Nevada State Water Engineer
Carson City, Nevada

Dear Jason,

It seems incomprehensible to me that there has not been more investigation by S.N.W.A. to
determine the source of water for the several carbonate springs along the west side of the Egan
Range between Cave Valley and White River Valley. The warm springs that | am aware of are as
follows:

Fahrenheit Temperature

Flag Spring South 71 degrees
Flag Spring Middle 66 degrees
Flag Spring North 60 degrees
Butterfield 1 and Butterfield 2 60 degrees
Immigrant South 68 degrees
Immigrant North 67 degrees
Lund Spring 64 degrees

Together these springs flow at least 20 C.F.S. The only logical source for these warm springs is

the Cave Valley Basin recharge.
There are other lower temperature springs along the same area as the warm springs.
Until this issue is resolved it would be absurd to permit any water to S.N.W.A. from the Cave

Valley Basin.

Sincerely
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Roderick G. McKenzie
President, Lund Irrigation Company
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